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WRONG VIEWER OR WRONG SETTINGS!
If you use Adobe Acrobat or Adobe Reader (version 9 or higher), there must be a setting wrong. You can change this quite easily:
Edit (Win) or Acrobat/Reader (Mac) > Preferences > Page Display and set ‘Use overprint preview’ to ‘Always’.
Other PDF viewers are NOT reliable in a printing workflow. Close the program and open the PDF in Adobe Acrobat or Adobe Reader. You can
download the latest version of the free Adobe Reader here: http://get.adobe.com/reader/

RESPONSABILITY: : if you do not use the right PDF viewer, the right settings, the printing company can NOT be held responsable for errors 
the printed job, e.g. overprinting which was not shown correctly. It is your responsability to check the proof with the right tool, the right settings. 

Thanks!
You are using a correct PDF viewer and the right settings.

The background of this page should look gray.
If not, please calibrate your screen.


